
DONALD J. PFUNDsTEIN
President & Managing

Director

214 N. Main Street
P.O. Box 1415

Concord, NH 03301

Ph. (603) 545-3600
Ph: (800) 528-1181
Fax: (603) 228-6204

HAND DELIVERED

September 29, 2010

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket DE 10-223 - Revised Petition of New England Power Company dfb/a
National Grid for License to Construct and/or Maintain Electric Lines Over and
Across Public Waters in the Town of Walpole, New Hampshire

Dear Ms. Howland:

Pursuant to comments we received from PUC staff and its consulting engineer, we have
revised the Appendix A to the petition and the supporting location diagram at Exhibit 1-1 that
was filed on August 26th in this docket. No revisions were made to the body of the petition.
Enclosed please find an original and six copies of the complete Revised Petition of New England
Power Company d/b a National Grid for License to Construct and/or Maintain Electric Lines
Over and Across Public Waters in the Town of Walpole, New Hampshire. We have also
enclosed a CD containing an electronic version of this Revised Petition.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you
have any questions.

DJP/skr
Enclosures
cc: Office of Consumer Advocate, w/enc. and

Lauren Peloquin, Esq.
w/enc.

GALLAGHER, CALLAHAN & GARTRELL, P.C.

w~vw.gcg1aw.corn


